Sandra T Davis

From: Hayley Tillery

Sent: Thursday, December 17, 2020 12:43 PM
To: Sandra T Davis

Subject: RE: City Council Agenda - January 5th
Hi Ms. Sandra,

Dr. Shikha Shah is no longer a board member. This is her email below.

Thanks,
Hayley

Hello,

Trade Center committee members, | am sure by now our president Mr. Jonathan Payne must have already
notified you all about my decision of stepping down from the committee. | wanted to personally write to
everyone and let everyone know, that | have really enjoyed meeting everyone and it was my pleasure to be
able to serve our city for a little. Due to unforeseen circumstances, | had to open my practice in a hurry, and
currently, | am not only a physician but also my own office manager needless to say front desk lady to nurse if
and when needed, this is all a pleasure of running my own business.

Having said that Thank you so much for giving me the opportunity and above all, | really appreciate your
willingness to adjust to my time, | didn't realize that lately, | have been working through my lunch break as
well.

I really wish | could stay for longer but | think at the current moment my time is limited. It was so much fun to
really learn the business side from you all and especially Hailey. It has been a pleasure learning experience
from all you highly knowledgeable and experienced people.

| will without a doubt miss each and every one of you, the Trade Center, and the food there.

Stay Safe and please let me know if | can ever assist with anything. It will be a great pleasure to be able to see
you all again.

Thank you!
Sincerely

Shikha




